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Middle School Band Night
Friday, September 10th at Tiger Field

Eighth graders will get to experience a Belton High School football game from the best vantage

point: the M100!  Students will wear their “Future M100” t- shirt with jeans.  All students should wear

closed-toed shoes, preferably sneakers.

As for all band performances, this is a required event for our curriculum.  After school on Friday,

students will take their instrument, music, and flip folder/lyre home.  This includes students who play

tuba and percussion.  The Band Hall will close at 4:30pm Friday afternoon.  Students should arrive at the

back of Belton High School by the Bus Loop (red tables) no later than 5:45pm.  They will then get in line

with the other students in their instrument section. Students should leave their instrument cases in their

parent’s vehicle. They will then line up with other students who play the same instrument.

Starting around 6:10 pm, lined up students will move altogether to Tiger Stadium and rehearse in

the stands with the M100.  Students will not be allowed to leave to visit the concession stands during the

first half of the game.  As needed, they may use the restroom escorted by chaperones, and we will provide

water for our students.  The pre-game activities start at 7:00 pm and the actual game starts at 7:30 pm.

South Belton Band students will stay in the stands with the M100 and will stay to watch the M100

halftime performance, which is usually around 9:00pm.

Parents will need to purchase a ticket to the game if they wish to attend, unless they serve as a

chaperone. Students will be dismissed right after the halftime performance.  There is no admission

charge for South Belton Band students and band chaperones.

After Halftime, students are dismissed to their parents at the front gate near the parking lot of

Sparta Elementary. Students are responsible for transporting their instrument and flip folder/lyre to and

from the game.  As for all of our performances, this is a major grade and any absences must be approved

ahead before the performance.

This will be a great performance for the South Belton Band!  Students should make sure they take

care of all of their responsibilities for the performance to make it a smooth and fun night.  Parents, please

feel free to email if you have any questions.
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